

"Hail to thee Oneida.

May success thy banners claim"

February 1, 2022

Dear OHS Senior:

The Oneida City School District Foundation has created an endowment which will fund scholarship opportunities for our graduates. We invite your application for one of several scholarships to be awarded at Convocation, June 2022.

Applications will be available in the Guidance Dept. We are providing the same application form online at www.oneidacsd.org which you can access, fill in, print out, and sign. Click the District Foundation tab to find Student Scholarship information. Ask your counselor or Mrs. Vaccaro how to complete this form online. The activities resume` and essay will still need to be attached separately.

While this scholarship of \$1,000 will be announced in June, the actual award will be given to the recipient at the beginning of second semester of the college academic year. This will provide the recipient an opportunity to prove his/her scholastic effort the first semester as well as protect any awards, grants, or scholarships given the recipient from other sources.

Applications must be submitted to Mrs. Haggerty in the Guidance Dept. by April 1, 2022.

Best wishes for a successful completion of your senior year.

Sincerely,

The Scholarship Committee Oneida City School District Foundation